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Dogs in Wisconsin need your help NOW!

The puppy mill industry is growing in Wisconsin because dog breeding is not

regulated under current law.  You can help stop the abuse and neglect of

“man’s best friend” in substandard puppy mills in Wisconsin.

A new bill, launched on April 8, 2009 by Representative Jeff Smith and

Senator Pat Kreitlow would provide for licensing and inspection of breeders

and sellers and help to protect dogs by setting standards for their care.

What can you do?

Please contact your Wisconsin State legislators TODAY and ask them to

Co-Sponsor the Commercial Dog Breeders Licensure Bill LRB 2448/2

Contact information for the legislators can be found at:

http://www.legis.state.wi.us./   Click on “Who Represents Me?”

in the middle of the page.

Requests for co-sponsorship should be made before April 21st so please act

now!

Learn more!  Visit www.NoWisconsinPuppyMills.org to learn more about

puppy mills, what you can do to help and key points to discuss when talking

to lawmakers.

Sincerely,

Debby Lewis, President

Wisconsin Federated Humane Societies

“Representing over 50 Humane Societies and Animal Welfare Organizations

in the State of Wisconsin”


